
From: Baker, Christopher P. <cpbaker@varnumlaw.com>  

Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 5:11 PM 

To: Cheng, Christopher <CCheng@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; CityClerk 

<CityClerk@a2gov.org> 

Subject: Project 18-0673 Objection Letter 

 

Mr Cheng, 

  This office represents Main and Berkley LLC, the owner of the complex known as 1302 S. Main, Ann 

Arbor. In response to the pending petition for site plan approval of the Game Day Condominium project, I 

am forwarding the objection letter of our client, for circulation to the members of the planning commission. 

Mr. Gensheimer, Managing Member of Main and Berkley LLC,  is unable to attend the meeting in person on 

April 17, 2018, and therefore is requesting that these comments be included in the record for this matter. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or require additional information. 

 
Christopher P. Baker 
Attorney 
Direct: (248) 567-7425  
Cell: (248) 214-7024  

 
Varnum LLP 
39500 High Pointe Blvd., 
Ste. 350 
Novi, Michigan 48375 

Main: (248) 567-7400 
Fax: (248) 567-7423 
www.varnumlaw.com 
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